
 
March 9, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Travis Lamonda with ProBuild Construction is no longer providing services for the
construction of our home on our property at 6676 SW CR 240, Lake City, Fl 32024 (contract terminated
November 2020). Piease list Charles A. Boone,Jr. GC and CAB contracting, LLC as the general contractor
completing the construction on this property, effective 3/3/21. There have been no.changes to the
construction plans that were previously submitted and approved.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions.

Thapk yc

Jessi¢a Brown

386-965-2083



March 9, 2021

To Whom it May Concern:

This letteris to inform you of our intent to perform work for Jessica and Archie Brown at 6676 SW CR 240,

Lake City, FL 32024. We will be providing work from the rough-in plumbing to completion, according to the

approved construction plans.

Kristen Boone pp. Charles A Boone, Jr and CAB Contracting, LLC


